

Teator -Teter Tree

Spring 2002

Newsletter #16

Sunday, July 21, 2002 Teator - Teter Reunion

Hello, to all,

Can you believe that another two years has gone by?!

The 10 year anniversary of our starting reunion will take place at Brandow Park, Oak Hill on the 3rd Sunday of July.

Food:

- Meat will be provided, probably burgers and hot dogs.
- Each household should bring a covered dish (salad, main dish, and/or dessert) to feed 4-6.
- Families are encouraged to coordinate with others, if you choose. Any single person can bring chips, munchies, etc.
- "Silverware", liquids, cups, napkins and chairs will be the responsibility of each household.

Tentative Schedule:

- Arrive around noon, or whenever you can.
- Food will be served probably about one o'clock.
- We'll do introductions of the family lines.
- Remind me to do the oldest, farthest, etc.
- Plan on electric not being available.
- I'll bring the photo albums & family tree.
- If anyone has anything else they'd like to share, please feel free to do so.
- Deb will take the group photos again
- Bring a current photo of your family and children that can be kept in the photo album.

Remind me of any changes not noted in any past newsletter - births, marriages, deaths, changes of address, etc.

I hope to see you next month,

